
Join us at a community meeting for an update on the River 
Balcony, a proposed 1.5-mile elevated pedestrian walkway 
that extends from the Science Museum of Minnesota to the 
Union Depot. The dramatic public promenade will link vibrant 
downtown places with the Mississippi River.

HIGHLIGHTS
•	 1.5-mile elevated pedestrian walkway

•	 Designed to accommodate walking, outdoor seating, gathering, and 
public activities

•	 Seemlessly blends both urban and natural elements of the city and river

•	 Encourages people of all ages to interact with the Mississippi River in 
new ways

•	 Financed through public-private partnerships

A LONG-TERM VISION
The first segment of the River Balcony is likely to occur along Custom 
House, a 17-story luxury apartment, hotel and restaurant development 
on Kellogg Boulevard. The final design of Phase 1 of the River Balcony 
(Robert Street to Union Depot) is expected to be completed by the end 
of 2016.

The River Balcony Master Plan, which will guide the design of the 
walkway, is nearing completion. The River Balcony project will be 
implemented in phases over many years as public and private funding 
sources are realized.

SAINT PAUL RIVER BALCONY COMMUNITY MEETING

THURSDAY, APRIL 28

5-7 p.m. 
Program begins at 5:15 p.m.

Science Museum of 
Minnesota 
Discovery Room 
(120 W Kellogg Blvd)

AGENDA

•	 Mayor Chris Coleman

•	 Draft master plan 
presentation

•	 Phase I schematic 
design update

•	 Saint Paul Riverfront 
Corporation Prototyping 
Festival winners

PROVIDE INPUT

Attendees are invited to 
provide their comments on 
the master plan and their 
ideas on how to develop 
public-private partnerships 
to turn this vision into a 
reality.
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